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Social media tips for Court Reporting & Captioning Week 

We are pleased to announce that the Seventh annual National Court Reporting & Captioning 
Week is being held Feb. 9-16. This week will serve as a nationwide effort to highlight the 
contributions of stenographic court reporters and captioners to society and to showcase the 
growing career opportunities that exist in the court reporting and captioning fields. 

To make National Court Reporting & Captioning Week a success, we are asking for your 
support. Please share information about our upcoming awareness week and your endorsement 
of the court reporting and captioning professions. However you decide to share your support, 
we ask that you include our hashtag (#CRCW19) and/or the website (NCRA.org/awareness) for 
additional information and promotional materials.  
 
Not sure what to say? Below are examples of a few suggested social media posts: 

Facebook 
Court reporters, captioners, and court reporting schools around the country are making plans 
to celebrate the 2019 National Court Reporting & Captioning Week, Feb. 9-16. [Company name] 
is happy to show our support for these professions and help spread the word!  

Visit our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/events/266031064256369/ 

Twitter 
(Before the event) 

@NCRA is celebrating 2019 Court Reporting & Captioning Week, Feb. 9-16. Find more info here: 
NCRA.org/awareness #CRCW19 

(During the event) 
Happy national Court Reporting & Captioning Week! [Company] proudly supports these 
professions. NCRA.org/awareness #CRCW19  
 
We’re all excited for the launch of National Court Reporting & Captioning Week, and with your 
support, we know this event will be a great success. Please feel free to email Annemarie 
Roketenetz with any questions that you might have.  
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